
 

 

22 January 2019 

ERA investigation into Synergy’s pricing behaviour 

Extension of time 

The Economic Regulation Authority is currently investigating price-quantity offers submitted 
by the Electricity Generation and Retail Corporation (trading as Synergy) in the Wholesale 
Electricity Balancing Market. 

The investigation was required to be completed by 25 January 2019. 

In accordance with clause 2.16.9FA of the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules, the ERA can 
extend the timeframe for an investigation.  

The ERA has extended the time to complete the investigation to 29 April 2019. Further 
information is available on the ERA website.  

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Bruce Layman 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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